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Colleagues from MCIT, Mastel and other organizations, participants from abroad.

Distinguished colleagues, Ladies and Gentleman,

Assmalamu Aliakum wa rah.

Selamat pagi,  selamat datang di Bandung

Good morning and welcome to Training on PLANNING INTERNET OF THINGS (IoTs) NETWORKS.

On behalf of the INTERNATIONAL TELECOMMUNICATION UNION, I would like to express my gratitude to Directorate of Resources Post and Telecommunication, Ministry of Communication and Information Technology for hosting this training program.

First office of ITU in the region. More than 130 participants from many countries.

The theme of the training is planning of IoT Networks. The main topics covered would be related to:

· Spectrum and Policy issues related to IoT network planning
· IoT technology and architectures
· IoT technology presentation and roadmap
· IoT technology strategy and application in Smart Sustainable City.


MCIT is an important partner, in organizing this training trainings for building human and institutional capacity such as this one.

We are in for a very informative and extensive three days training course with over ten sessions involving ITU as well as experts from ITU and Indonesia followed by a visit to Bandung Digital Valley Telkom to gain hands on experience.

I look forward to receiving feedback on your experience of this training as well as your suggestions as to the topics you would like to see addressed by future trainings in this region.

I would like to thank all speakers and most importantly you all participants coming from Afghanistan, Nepal, Mongolia, India, Iran Pakistan, Papua New Guinea, Singapore, and Tunisia and I am very pleased to see local participants from industry / government from Indonesia and I warmly welcome all of you today.

I wish you all a very productive, informative and enjoyable training sessions.

Thank you very much.
Terima kasih
Hatur nuhun pisan
